
Good Afternoon All 

I would like to formally object the proposed quarry.  I live in close proximity to the site on 
Lea Lane.    

I have many concerns and reasons to object which include the increase in traffic on 
local roads which will not be able to cope.  
The devastation on the beautiful surrounding countryside on  the edge of the Wolverley 
conservation area. It will impact on local tourism to the caravan site, local pubs and 
visitors on canal boats.  
The increase in noise pollution, air pollution – the dust which will be generated will be 
hugely damaging to local residents health.   
The site is very close to many schools and nursing homes.  
There will be damage to the habitats of many wild animals and birds, probably some 
protected species too.  
I am also concerned about the lack of maintenance to local roads around the area from 
the company having driven past another one of their sites recently. The surrounding 
roads were covered in dust.  
There is a very narrow footpath near to the entrance of the site that local school children 
use to get to school and I believe a fatal accident may occur with the extra traffic.   

My address is Riverside Cottage, Lea Lane, Cookley, Worcestershire DY10 3RL 

Both myself and my husband object – Haley Hadley & Russell Hadley  

You wrote to use about the matter. 

Kind regards 
Haley and Russell Hadley 


